
Planning  application  for
mosque  at  Piccadilly  Circus
withdrawn
I was certain that I posted about this application earlier
this spring to make part of the Trocadero building at London’s
Piccadilly Circus into a mosque. But on searching for the post
it seems I didn’t. I must have forgotten.

Anyway, the good news this evening is that the application has
been withdrawn. 

Had I been less preoccupied in May this, or something like
it, is what I would have posted from the
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